From: Ann Zawaski

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: SB 797
Date: Saturday, April 15, 2017 7:35:50 AM

Dear Senators,

I write in support of SB 797. This bill would close loopholes in our laws and help keep guns out of the hands of
those who are unfit to own them. Please vote “yes” on SB 797.

Sincerely,
Ann Zawaski
Portland, OR 97211
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